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August 1, 2024          

 
Parents/Guardians:  

 
This school year pricing will be as it was last school year. School meals are available 

to all students; however, they are not free or reduced to all students. Households 
may apply for free or reduced-price meal benefits at this time.  

 

By filling out the online free/reduced meal application annually, through the 
National School Breakfast and Lunch Program, students may also qualify for waived 

or reduced school fees and other benefits. This application is based on factors such 
as income, household size, etc. Free and reduced meal applications must be filled out 
annually. If you need assistance, please let us know. Applications for the new school 

year are available at this link: Click here - link to apply 
 

Eligibility for free and reduced-price lunch is based on federal income guidelines or 
participation in other programs such as Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
and Ohio Works First. For additional information concerning the National School 

Lunch Program, please see the U.S. Department of Agriculture 
https://www.fns.usda.gov/nslp webpage.  

 
For the 2024-25 school year, prices for reduced & paid lunches are below; 
(Prices are subject to change) 

Grades Breakfast Lunch 

K-5 $2.25 $3.30 

6-8 $2.25 $3.50  

9-12 $2.25 $3.50  

Reduced Price Students, 

All Grades 

 

$0.30 

 

$0.40 

 

For questions or additional information please contact the Student Nutrition 
department at 419-824-8655 or @tmay@sylvaniaschools.org    
 

Thank you for your attention,  
Ray Holston 

Director, Student Nutrition Department 
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